
Blackfoot Drought Response Now Active 

Flows in the Blackfoot River have fallen below 700 cfs. 

 

The Blackfoot Drought Committee requests that water users begin to  

implement their individual drought management plans. Water users 

who have an accepted individual drought plan will not receive a call for 

water on their junior water rights from Montana Fish, Wildlife & Parks.  

 

Anglers are asked to observe voluntary fishing technique restrictions to 

reduce stress on native fish during these low stream flows.  

 

For more information contact:  

Jennifer Schoonen 

jennifer@blackfootchallenge.org 

406.360.6445 
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